From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 July 2013 19:27
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00781/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:27 PM on 12 Jul 2013 from Mr Nigel Bryan.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a redundant barn/store into a 1 bedroom self-contained holiday letting cottage 

	Case Officer:
	Graham Wyatt 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Nigel Bryan

	Email:
	

	Address:
	6 Cotswold Close, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5QP


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Mr Wyatt This is a complete farce of an application as once again the work has already been completed and without planning permission! During the alterations a bat roost was completely destroyed despite the owners being told by the planning committee to get a bat survey done before any work was undertaken. The roof has been raised higher and some unsightly windows fitted to the roof and the forward face of the building. This was not a redundant store but was the store for the pub. There was a business started a few weeks back by Mr and Mrs Noquet and looks like it was just a ruse to dupe the council. There is no web site, phone number and apart from a small sign no advertising for the so called business. Surely it is time that Cherwell District Council put an end to all this time consuming nonsense and stopped wasting tax payers money! I urge you to reject this application and make Mr and Mrs Noquet restore it to its former use. Yours sincerely N.P.Bryan


